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TNG On-Site at Mason Consolidated

We celebrated Cinco de Mayo with 
decorations and the high school students 
were offered samples
of freshly made, yummy cinnamon churros!

May’s exciting events and happenings!



Budget Per Day Actual

Breakfast 222 261

Lunch 490 490

Ala-Carte $225 $292

Post-Pandemic Impact on Participation
May's Participation Statistics

We are now offering fresh-baked 
Cinnamon Rolls every week and have 
noted a slight increase in sales and we 
have doubled the batch to meet demand!



NSBP/NSLP Administrative Review
Mason Consolidated Schools' cafeteria employees and the 
Director of Food & Nutrition work hard to stay in compliance 
with federal and state regulations.

A compliance review was conducted for Mason Consolidated 
Schools under the Administrative Review regulations.  The 
food and nutrition programs analyst from the Michigan 
Department of Education, Robin Scheffler, reviewed the 
school district on March 21st and 22nd, 2023.

Many areas were reviewed within the foodservice 
department. A few of them include Civil Rights, Verification, 
On-site monitoring, Reporting and Recordkeeping, School 
Wellness Policy, and Food safety.

Robin Scheffler, our department analyst
from MDE, observed middle school 
breakfast and lunch service. She found 
everything to be compliant in this area and 
we look forward to assisting the district with 
compliance of fundraising and the Wellness 
Policy .

Robin also observed wonderful and caring
interactions between the staff and students 
and commended our staff for this and for 
the great job they are doing feeding our 
students every day.



• We’ve been reviewing competitive bids from manufacturers 
and selecting products for the 2023/2024 school year.

• We are consistently looking out for increased costs in all 
categories for next school year and will secure the best price 
and while not sacrificing quality. 

• The products that we have seen significant price hikes are 
the à la carte beverages like G-Zero Gatorades, Kickstart, 
Sparking Ice, and Switch. 

• We are currently working on creating new trendy recipes for 
the new products and are excited for the students to try! 
This includes plant-based items.

Staying Ahead of the Challenges
A few updates from our Corporate Purchasing Team and the supply chain:



School Lunch Hero Day 2023!
Celebrated on Friday, May 5th, 2023

The Student Council gifted the high school 
cafeteria staff
a beautiful potted plant and a heart-felt 
note!

The ladies at Central wore 
their hero capes & made 
lunch time fun for the kids by 
gifting many prizes during 
each lunch period!

https://www.fns.usda.gov/sfsp/seamless-summer-and-other-options-schools


Industry Outlook
What’s happening in the news

https://www.usda.gov/media/press-releases/2023/03/22/usda-announces-new-investments-school-meals-support-healthy-kids


Industry Outlook
What’s happening in the news

https://issuu.com/thenutritiongroup/docs/tng_nutritionink_spring2023_singlepages_issuu






Follow us on:

Thank You!

@TheNutritionGroup

@TNG_Corporate

@TheNutritionGroup

Your Food Service Team:

Jamie Hoffer
Director of Food & Nutrition
734.848.9307
jhoffer@thenutritiongroup.biz

Jamie Bertschinger
Regional Manager
248.943.2198
jbertschinger@thenutritiongroup.biz
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